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September 30, 1986

Professor Jerome A. Goldstein
Department of Mathematics
Tulane University

New Orleans, LA 70118

Dear Jerry:

One of our section Chairs was told at the Section Officers meeting in
Berkeley that there 15 an MAA policy on credit for remedial courses. She
would fike a copy of the policy or a suggestion as to where she couid
obtain a copy.

Can you help her out? Please send a copy of your response to me so
that I too will know. Thanks!l [ refer to the Chair of the Rocky Mountain
Section: '

Professor Frieda K Holley
Department of Mathematical Sciences
Metropolitan State College

1006 1 1th Street

Denver, CO 80204

Best wishes,

AR Wkw

xC: FriedaK Holley /



